
SABBATH SCHOOL

CONTACTS

SERVICES

WEDNESDAY PRAYER MEETING - Cedar Sycamore 
Room as well as on Zoom at 7pm. Meeting ID: 519 
552 6863; Passcode: pray3r 
Please note the Zoom details have not changed.

FOR PRIVATE PRAYER REQUESTS, please 
place them in the Prayer Box or you can email
STANBOROUGHPRAYS@GMAIL.COM

PRAYER MINISTRY is inviting everyone to Morning 
Manna 6am to 6:30am each morning, Zoom ID: 
8316619709 Passcode 777.

FAMILY SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements - Bernell Bussue

Holy Holy Holy - Orchestra
Call to Worship 175 NAH (Verse 1):

Rejoice the Lord Is King
Invocation - Bernell Bussue

Opening Hymn 71 NAH: Join All the Glorious Names
Tithes & Off erings - Bernell Bussue
Scripture Reading: John 20:24-31

- Pastor James Huzzey
Children’s Story - Gabriel Colins

Hymn 694 NAH: Tell Me the Story of Jesus
Family Prayer - Roy Christie

Hymn 703 NAH: When Peace Like a River
Sermon: The Forgotten Sabbath

- Pastor James Huzzey
Closing Hymn 711 NAH: King of My Life I Crown Thee

Benediction - Pastor James Huzzey
For Jesus’ Sake Only - Orchestra

PARALLEL SERVICE - 11AM - CEDAR SYCAMORE
Speakers  – Anna Papaioannou & Tunde Adebayo

Testimonies & Worship
Scripture Readings – 2 Corinthians 1:3-4 & James 1:2-4

UPCOMING PREACHERS (FAMILY SERVICE)
November 5 – Pastor G Smith (WOP)
November 12 – Pastor Terry Messenger

UPCOMING PREACHERS (PARALLEL)
November 5 – Pastor Geert Tap
November 12 – Pastor James Shepley

Our next Members/Business meeting is on Sunday 
20th November at 7pm.

Welcome - & Opening Prayer
Opening Hymn - NAH 673 - All things bright
and beautiful

Broadcasting Facilitator: Marlene Levy 
Panel: Catherine Phiri, Anna Papaioannou
Teachers: Giona Pedditzi, Emerson Ferraz

“If you keep your feet from breaking the Sabbath
and from doing as you please on my holy day,

if you call the Sabbath a delight
and the Lord’s holy day honorable,

and if you honor it by not going your own way
and not doing as you please

or speaking idle words,
then you will fi nd your joy in the Lord.”

Isaiah 58:13-14

PASTOR TERRY MESSENGER
tmessenger@secadventist.org.uk - 07879 454 267

PASTOR JAMES SHEPLEY
jshepley@secadventist.org.uk - 07595 288833

STANBOROUGH CENTRE
Rob Page - stanboroughcentre@gmail.com - 07908362431

STANBOROUGH PARK COLLEGE OF MUSIC
info@spcm.org.uk

TREASURY DEPARTMENT
treasury@stanboroughchurch.org
CHURCH CLERK - Milimo Mumbo

milimo.mumbo@outlook.com - 07508 569757
BULLETIN DEADLINE WEDNESDAY BY 6PM

jef@stanboroughpark.org

Stanborough Park Seventh-day Adventist Church
609 St. Albans Road, Watford, WD25 9JL

www.stanboroughpark.org
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WELCOME TO
STANBOROUGH PARK CHURCH



Pastors Terry and James will be away on an SEC 
PASTORS RETREAT from October 24-30. Please 
contact the elders during that time for any pastoral 
services. 

Join Pastor Terry Messenger and the STANBOROUGH 
HEALTH TEAM as we break down essential steps 
for dealing with the coronavirus aftermath as a God-
fearing Christian.Link www.shorturl.at/ant57

ADVANCE NOTICE: The Annual Toy Service will take 
place on Sabbath December 10. Your gifts of toys 
for disadvantaged children and toiletries for their 
parents will be more needed this year than ever, so 
please start thinking about what you will be able to 
contribute. Thank you.

CHURCH MEMBER looking for a room. Hi, My name 
is Dorothee. I am a Young and clean professional 
looking for a spare room/apartment to rent out (Bills 
included) starting from the end of November 2022. 
Contact me at 07737 196 139 or email: dorothee.
swikidisa123@gmail.com

SABBATH SCHOOL TEACHERS: We are calling 
everyone to join us in this rministry to help telling 
the story of the week or lead the craft. Contact the 
children’s Sab School leaders, Paula or Yetunde.

MEMBERSHIP TRANSFERS (2ND READING)
- Elizabeth Roberts from Southall to Stanborough 
Park
- Christopher Levy, Marlene Levy and Gabrielle 
Levy from Croydon to Stanborough Park
- Rachel Haworth from Ilford to Stanborough Park 
(mother of Ruth Read)
- Sheilla Luz from Welsh Mission to Stanborough Park
- Lisa Leal and Rui Dias from Ringway Adventist 
Church to Stanborough Park
- Marjorie de Las Alas from Pasay Adventist Church 
in the Philippines to Stanborough Park
- Glenn Pringle from Houston West SDA Church, 
Texas to Stanborough Park

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEASE PRAY FOR
- Leopold Johnson as he continues to battle with ill 
health.
- Morgan Charles as he continues to receive Medical 
Attention in Cambridge Hospital. His present 
condition is regarded as stable. Please pray for 
Sofia, the children and other members of the family.
- Ashley and Elizabeth Wragg who was involved in 
an awful car accident.
- Families who are facing challenges from cancer, 
COVID, other health issues and recent bereavement.
- God to guide our Government in helping families 
to cope with the extreme economic crises we are 
experiencing in the United Kingdom.
- A resolution to the conflict between Russia and 
Ukraine.
- The Requests in the Prayer Box. Remember you 
can place private Prayer Requests in the Prayer Box.
- The Leaders and teachers of all our Adventist 
institutions especially Stanborough Primary and 
Secondary Schools.
- The teenagers who are missing that they will be 
found and also the safety of our children.

STANBOROUGH PRAYER MINISTRY will be starting 
the 40 days of prayer and devotion on 21st November 
at 6am using 40 days of prayer and devotion Dr 
Dennis Smith book number 2. All are welcome!

ADRA UK - Just Giving Page for 2022 Link to 
donate: www.SDA4.Life/audrey4adra2022  
Alternatively, you can place a donation in the 
special DO GOOD envelopes available at church.

BOOK COLLECTION FOR PRIMARY SCHOOL - 
Stanborough Primary School HSA will be running 
a sale of new/nearly-new children’s books in 
November. If you have any children’s fiction, non-
fiction or study books in new/excellent condition 
to donate, please place them in the dedicated box 
behind the reception desk in the concourse.

FROM THIS SATURDAY we will be hosting the hot/
cold drinks after the service in the Cedar Sycamore 
Room. All Welcome. 

FELLOWSHIP LUNCH on 5th November will be a 
Brazilian meal, prepared and hosted by Alessandra, 
Emerson and family. Places are limited, please 
book by emailing fellowshiplunch7@gmail.com, by 
Wednesday 2nd. Thank you.

THE FLOWERS AT CHURCH: Annalisa and Massimo 
Molteni have donated the flowers with love today 
on the anniversary of their baptism. They write: “We 
want to thank God for Beth’s life on her 20th birthday 
and remember the day we as a family gave our lives 
to Jesus.”

LAST SUNDAY’S SALE was a great success. £1500 
was raised which will be shared between ADRA and 
Soup Run. Many thanks to all who supported this 
fund raising event.

KITCHEN NOTICE: A kitchen work party is being 
planned for 6 November 2022 starting at 09:00. 
Preferably, we would like members who regularly 
use either kitchen to participate. We will be cleaning, 
clearing out and repairing [where appropriate] items 
used in the kitchen and time allowing, do inventories. 
Should you have items in any fridge or freezer in the 
building, they must be clearly marked with date and 
name of who the item/s belongs to. Any item not 
marked will be disposed of. Anyone wishing to help, 
please contact: Kitchen Manager; Davide Labalestra: 
07765 735900 or CSMC Chairman; Bernell Bussue: 
0797 970 8086. Alternatively, feel free to turn up and 
help on the day. Thanks in advance.

SPCM JUNIOR CHOIR/ HANDBELL ENSEMBLE. 
The rehearsals will resume on 04 November. Anyone 
who is year 7 and above can join the rehearsals. For 
more information, contact info@spcm.org.uk


